
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of everyone here at CityU Department of Management, we offer our 

warmest congratulations to the graduating class of 2023 – namely our graduates of BBA 

in Management, Master of Arts in Global Business Management (MAGBM), Master of 

Science in Organizational Management (MSOM) and Ph.D. in Management. On this 

momentous occasion, we congratulate you on this amazing accomplishment and offer 

out best wishes for your bright future. You should be incredibly proud of yourself for 

all that you have achieved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you move forward into the next chapter of your lives, we encourage you to 

take everything you have learned here at CityU and use it to make a positive impact in 

the world. Whether you are pursuing higher education, starting a career, or embarking 

on a new adventure, remember to stay curious, stay passionate, and never stop learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

The world is full of challenges and opportunities, and we have no doubt that each 

and every one of you has the potential to achieve great things. So, go out and make your 

mark on the world, knowing that you have the support and admiration of your university 

and your department along with the encouragement of your friends and family. We are 

super proud of you, our CityU department of management grads and we know you will 

achieve great things in life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations once again, and best of luck for all your future endeavours! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P.S. Remember to collect your CityU Department of management customized gilded certificate folder, 

made specially for safekeeping your management degree and treasuring other precious memories of 

CityU.  


